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Reports Surface of Deadly 'Forest Shark' in Fairfield County
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Right before children go out at night for Halloween, reports have surfaced of the deadly "Forest Shark" in
Fairfield County, and the Maritime Aquarium has posted a video of two sightings, although the organization
isn't vouching for their veracity.

"Thought I'd share this link with you as we study these two new videos' authenticity," aquarium spokesman
David Sigworth said in an email to the area news media. "Since we're just a few days away from having kids
going out at night for Halloween, it may be worth a warning to your readers."

Folks, we report, you decide — do you need to watch out for this land monster these dark Fall nights? Here's
the video. Watch it If You Dare:
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